FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

January 23, 2012

MAURETTE CONSTRUCTION COMPANY, INC.
3550 BISCAYNE BLVD., STE. 704
MIAMI, FL 33137

SUBJECT: MAURETTE CONSTRUCTION COMPANY, INC.
Ref. Number: M22443

This letter is to advise you that as of January 23, 2012 the Amendment for
MAURETTE CONSTRUCTION COMPANY, INC. has/have been reactivated.

We received a check for Debit Memo #02142-C as a replacement check for the
one that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Michelle Milligan
Division of Corporations Letter Number: 212A00001572
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CHASED

January 10, 2012

Leonardo Hemandez Valenzuela
3550 BISCAYNE BLVD STE 704
MIAMI, FL. 33137-3857

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to inform you that the following check was not paid, due to the unfortunate fact
that our client named above, was a victim of check forgery fraud.

Amount Check# Date
$ 52.00 (approx) 118 as of January 10", 2012

Your company was not paid due to fraud on the above mentioned account, and in no way
reflects the balance of our client.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you, and request that this in no
way reflect on the credit and good standing of our customer.

If you have any additional questions regarding this account please feel free to call me at
(3055 444-0754

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Step .

Asisistant Branch Manager



